各位

公益社団法人 国際日本語普及協会理事長 関口明子

AJALTでは政府の緊急事態宣言延長の方針を受け、5月7日(木)までとしておりました職員の在宅勤務を5月29日(金)(※)まで延長させていただきます。また、対面レッスン中止措置も5月29日(金)まで延長いたします。(※状況に応じて変更の可能性があります。)

この期間は、事務所に職員が原則不在になりますので、お急ぎの方は各担当までメールにて ご連絡をお願いいたします。

関係者の皆様にはご不便をおかけし、誠に申し訳ありませんが、何卒ご理解を賜りますよう お願い申し上げます

以上

May 1, 2020

Dear students and clients:

In response to the Japanese government extending the state of emergency, AJALT personnel will be working from home longer than initially anticipated to Friday, May 29, instead of Thursday, May 7. All face-to-face lessons will be canceled through May 29. (Our schedule may further change, depending on the situation.)

Until that new date, no one will be at our office. Please get in touch with your contact person at AJALT, if you need to speak to someone.

We regret this inconvenience and thank you for your understanding.

Sincerely,

Akiko Sekiguchi

Chair, AJALT